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 Ms. Bolton, along with Ms. Rosalynn Owens, parent coordinators is working 

with the Superintendents Commission Conference 2017 for their Staff and 

Parents conference scheduled for March.  We will be working on recruiting 25 

parents district-wide to attend this yearly conference, supporting parents 

through education. 

 

 Please LIKE and visit our Facebook page for information on events and 

activities for the students and families.    

 

In and Around the Community 

 SSAFE meeting, Brooks Middle School, March 6th 10am-12pm 

 

 Oh, What A Book “Black Wall Street” Night of Reading at Harvey 

Public Library 2/23 4:30pm-7:30pm 

 

 District 152 “Black History Celebration”.  Our Parent 

Coordinators with our students offer special performances to 

celebrate Black History Month on Thursday, February 23rd at 

5:30pm. Held at Brooks Middle School.  

 

 South Suburban College: Muntu Dance Theatre of Chicago 

Students, Faculty, and Staff are invited to a musical concert and 

cultural immersion featuring the Muntu Dance Theatre of 

Chicago. Open to the PUBLIC on Tuesday, February 28th at 

7:00pm-9:00pm at South Suburban College 15800 S. State St. 

South Holland, IL.  Call 708-596-2000 ext. 2418. 

  
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